

3 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Medical Consent Form 2024-2025: Sixth Form

I am writing to inform you of the procedure that we as a school are using for recording medical consent to be used for school visits. We aim to make it easier for both parents and members of staff when collecting important information to ensure your child/children's safety when out on visits.

The consent form in the link below needs to be completed with the information requested. This information will then be stored for this academic school year and will be used if and when your child/children go on any visits with members of staff. This will avoid the need for you to complete a separate medical form for each visit. If you have more than one child at The Grange School, it is important that you use the link on each of the separate year group letters sent out.

6th Form Parental Consent Form 24/25

Please note that without a completed medical form, your child cannot go on **any** visits.

If during the school year the information you provide changes, it is your responsibility to inform the school, so they can be updated.

Please open the link and complete the attached form as soon as possible and it will be returned automatically to a secure file in the school database so your child/children's information can be added to the system.

I hope this clarifies the system but if you have any more queries which I can answer, please email me lbradley@grange.bucks.sch.uk.

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Bradley

Educational Visits Coordinator

